THE IPWA INVITES YOU TO PARTICIPATE IN

THE 2020
PHOTO
CONTEST

SEE BELOW FOR RULES & SUMISSION GUIDELINES |

Volunteers, Members, and Interns of the IPWA,
We are now accepting submissions for the 2020 Photo Contest!

The purpose of this event is to engage IPWA volunteers & members in a fun activity to
promote the protection of the IPW & JPW areas - all while increasing financial support for
the IPWA (a 100% volunteer based organization).

The IPWA Board will review submissions and the winners will be announced in early
October. The IPWA will use the selected photos to create notecards to sell for fundraising
purposes, as well as for gifts and marketing.

Please read below for contest rules and submission instructions:

Rules

The photo contest is open to IPWA members, volunteers, and interns only.
Each individual may submit no more than 2 photos.
Photos may not include individuals or dogs (landscape & flora/fauna only).
The IPWA Board shall be the sole arbitrators of the winning photos and number of
winners.
There shall be no payments made to volunteers/members submitting photos. All
proceeds from the sale of notecards shall be used by the IPWA for educational
purposes, trail projects, patrolling activities and other wilderness advocacy
programs and operational expenses.
By submitting your photos, you allow the IPWA to use them as the Board deems
appropriate.

¢ Submissions do not have any copyright protection.

e Winners will receive a free box of notecards, and their name will be included on the
back of each notecard that has their photograph on it.

Submission Instructions

Please email photo submissions to hikers@indianpeakswilderness.org.



mailto:hikers@indianpeakswilderness.org

e Photos must be in a .jpeg format.
¢ The photograph must include the following information with each photograph
submitted:
e Photographer's name
e Location of the photo
o Date taken (optional)
¢ Why the photo showcases the Wilderness characteristics of the IP/JP
Wilderness areas.

Please have all submissions completed by
Thursday, October 1st.

Thank you for participating in this fun event! We look forward to viewing your photographs!

Sincerely,

The Indian Peaks Wilderness Alliance



